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Response to the Invitation
to the 37th European Film Awards

Dear Ms. Baume-Schneider and Ms. Binoche,

Thank you very much for the kind invitation to the 37th European Film Awards ceremony, which
will take place on 7 December 2024 in Lucerne, Switzerland.

Unfortunately, I cannot take part in the event due to prior commitments. Nevertheless, I wish you
all the success with the organization of the ceremony celebrating European cinema in its excellence

and diversity.

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Jobr ™

Heidy Purga
Minister
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